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RIEGL	Presenting	at
HYDRO2015
HYDRO2015	will	be	held	at	the	CTICC	in	Cape	Town,	South	Africa,	from	23-25	November	2015.	During	the	presentation	‘Report	on	latest
performance	tests	with	the	RIEGL	VQ-880-G	Laser	Scanner’,	the	latest	news	on	the	new	topo-bathymetric	airborne	laser	scanning
system,	the	RIEGL	VQ-880-G,	is	to	be	highlighted.

The	RIEGL	experts	are	available	at	Booth	36	showing	RIEGL	product	portfolio	for	terrestrial,	mobile,	airborne,	and	UAV-baser	laser
scanning.

About	350	delegates	from	the	sector	hydrography,	civil	engineering,	oceanography,	geophysics	and	marine	resource	management	and
other	associated	fields	from	more	than	40	countries	will	come	together	to	talk	about	the	latest	techniques	and	developments.	The	theme
for	the	conference	is:	‘Defining	the	extent	and	ownership	of	maritime	real	estate	for	development	in	Africa’.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/riegl-presenting-at-hydro2015


